
Nursery Summer 1 Project homework – Are eggs alive? 

Our topic this half term is called ‘Are eggs alive?’ We will be learning all about the season of Spring and the changes we see throughout 
the Springtime, baby animals, life cycles and farm animals.   

Please complete some of the homework choices below during Summer 1 and send them in as soon as they are complete. While 
restrictions are in place, the best way to submit your child’s homework is to send a photo through Class Dojo.  

Tasks can be completed in a variety of ways - be as creative as you like! 

During Spring, lots of baby animals are 
born. Can you find out the names of these 
baby animals: 
*Cow 
*Sheep 
*Duck 
*Pig 
*Horse 

It is important to practise writing your 
name regularly. Remember to use the 
rhymes for each of the letters in your 
name to form each letter correctly.  
 

Independence challenge!  
Getting dressed on your own can be a bit 
of a challenge! 
Can you learn a new skill whilst getting 
ready, such as putting on your own shoes, 
putting your t-shirt on the correct way 
around or buttoning up your own 
cardigan? 

Create a list of things you will need to help 
care for the baby chicks once they have 
hatched.  

 
Are eggs alive? 

 

Ask an adult to write the numbers 1 – 5 
on separate pieces of paper. If possible, 
use pegs and peg the numbers in order 
from 1 - 5 on a washing line.  
 

Go for a walk with a grown up and look out 
for the signs of Spring. Look out for some 
springtime flowers or animals.   
Can you draw a picture to show what you 
found? 

Create a finger painting of a beautiful 
blossom tree or flower using paint and 
your fingers. 

Learn, practise, and enjoy some nursery 
rhymes about animals, such as Old 
MacDonald had a farm, 5 Little Ducks, 
Baa, Baa, Black Sheep and 5 Little 
Speckled Frogs. You could even learn a 
new one to teach us at school! 



 


